

## INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS OFFICE OF THE ATHLETIC DIRECTORS

PO Box 7399 • Austin, TX 78713 www.texassports.com

December 9, 2016

Alan W. Friedman, Secretary General Faculty and Faculty Council Office of the General Faculty Campus Mail Code F9500

Dear Professor Friedman,

Thank you very much for sending the resolution (D 14935) regarding Coach Charlie Strong. As you requested, I have sent this to Coach Strong.

I wholeheartedly agree with the Faculty Council in expressing respect for Coach Strong and gratitude to him for his leadership, serving as a role model, and mentoring our student athletes.

Thank you and the Faculty Council for outstanding service to the University of Texas in so many important ways.

Sincerely,

Mike Perrin

Men's Athletic Director

The University of Texas at Austin

Intercollegiate Athletics